
 

ROAD CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

September 13, 2022 
            ______________ 

Engineering Department  |  100 Jensen Avenue East  |  P O Box 1390, Parksville, BC  V9P 2H3 

Phone 250 951-2484  |  engineering@parksville.ca  |  parksville.ca  

 

Distribution: RCMP, Ambulance, City of Parksville Fire Department, City of Parksville, Manager of 
Communications, Parksville Downtown Business Association, RDN Transit Services, 
Progressive Waste Solutions, Parksville/Qualicum Beach School District No. 69, 
Manager of Transportation 

 

Location: 140 Jensen Avenue West (fronting Alberni Highway, Lee Avenue and Jensen Avenue West) 
 

Dates: September 13, 2022 – February 29, 2024, 7 am to 6 pm 
 

Details: Construction work will occur September 15, 2022 – February 29, 2024, 7 am to 6 pm at  
140 Jensen Avenue West, fronting the Alberni Highway, Lee Avenue and Jensen Avenue 
West. One lane of traffic will be closed at varying times on the Alberni Highway, Lee 
Avenue and Jensen Avenue West up to Craig Street. Traffic will be controlled in all 
directions for vehicles, cyclists and pedestrians.  

 

 
 
 

EMERGENCY VEHICLES WILL HAVE ACCESS THROUGH THIS WORK AREA,  
PLEASE CHOOSE AN ALTERNATE ROUTE AND AVOID THIS AREA, IF POSSIBLE. 
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